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August 2025 

Works notification 

Shepparton Line Upgrade – Signalling Upgrades 

Shepparton Line Upgrade is delivering more frequent and reliable 

services on modern VLocity trains. 

Coaches will replace trains for all or part of the journey on the Shepparton and Seymour lines, from Sunday, 
7 September to Tuesday, 16 September.  Works during this time will help us prepare for commissioning the line’s 
new signalling system later in the year.  

What we’re doing 

Signalling works will take place between Shepparton and Seymour, 24 hours a day while coaches replace trains. 
Works will include: 

• Installing and testing new signalling equipment along the rail corridor

• Removal of redundant signalling equipment

• Installation of a radio tower at Seymour Station.

What to expect 

• Localised traffic management at level crossings between Shepparton and Seymour for the safety of works crews
and road users. Access will be maintained.

• Works will occur 24 hours a day. Due to the nature of works, impacts on nearby communities will be minimal.

Changes to the way you travel 

• Coaches will replace trains for all or part of the journey on the Shepparton and Seymour lines between Sunday,
7 September and Tuesday, 16 September. Please plan ahead by visiting vline.com.au

More information 

If you have any questions or would like more information about the project, call us on 1800 105 105, 24 hours a day. 


